
Tim Carroll 

From: Chilmark Library [chillib@vineyard.net]

Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2011 3:08 PM

To: Tim Carroll

Subject: BOS next week

Attachments: CLAMS proposal BOS120611.doc; What is CLAMS RevMay2011.pdf

12/1/2011

Hi Tim, 
The library Trustees have asked me to brief the Selectmen about our proposal to join the CLAMS network 
in FY2013. Can you include me on their agenda for the Dec. 6 meeting? (earlier is better!) Unless they 
have a ton of questions, it won't take more than 5 minutes. I'm attaching a brief I prepared describing 
costs and benefits and an infomation sheet from CLAMS for distribution in the BOS agenda packet. 
Thanks, 
Ebba 
  
Ebba Hierta, Library Director 
Chilmark Free Public Library 
P.O. Box 180 
Chilmark, MA 02535 
508-645-3360 
FAX 508-645-3737 
chillib@vineyard.net 


